



Phone: 01274 772175 Email: office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk Website: www.cavendishprimary.org.uk

Executive Headteacher: Noreen Dunn Head of School: Jonathan Nixon

2nd March 2021

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are really sorry to inform you that we have had a positive Covid-19 case in Year 2, as a result we are unable to re-open Year 2 on Monday 8 March 2021 as planned. This is due to the staff responsible for Year 2 being required to isolate.

Year 2 will re-open for all pupils on Thursday 11 March 2021 at 8.40am. Remote learning will continue to be in place for children, links to online sessions will be sent out via text message.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout these challenging times.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Nixon

JMNIKON

Head of School